Gate City Charter School

January News

Welcome Back!

We are so excited to have the school filled with laughter and enjoyment once again. As we look forward to approaching the second half of this school year we are eager to continue the positive growth and changes that we have seen in the first half of the school year.



Artists of the Month



Writers of the Month

December/ January Community Meeting

Once again we are astounded by the level of support our students continuously have for each other. When they hear their classmates' names they instantly light up, and we can feel the excitement they feel for other students' accomplishments.



January

- Tuesday 14th: PTO Meeting at 3:30pm
- Wednesday 15th: Information session for prospective students (current families & students welcome to attend)
- Thursday 16th: Board of Trustees Meeting
- Friday 17th:
 Teacher In-service Day
 *NO School for
 Students*
- Monday 20th:
 Martin Luther King
 Day *NO School*

1

MONDAY- CHOIR 3-3:45 TUESDAY- GUITAR 3-3:45 2

FEBRUARY LUNCH ORDERS CLOSE ON JANUARY 17TH. 3

DID YOU PAY YOUR MONTHLY ART/ SCIENCE LAB/ TECH PAYMENT FEE? 4TH EDITION JANUARY 6, 2020

Artist of the Month

November: Salvador Dali Fun facts:

Salvador Dali was born on May 11, 1904 in Figueres, Catalonia. Dali had a pet anteater. He had a fear of all insects, especially grasshoppers and ants. He was famous for his long, curly, and uniquely-shaped mustache. His most famous painting was inspired by a piece of melting cheese. Dali concentrated much of his work on Surrealism which means "above realism".



An enormous thank you and congratulations to our students and Mrs. Mason for their spectacular performance at the Band & Chorus Concert!



JUST A FEW REMINDERS TO START THE NEW YEAR:

- Carpool lane should be a quick process, please make sure your child is ready to come in when they've approached the front door to speed up the process.
- 2. Drop-off is a **one**-way carpool lane. Please enter through the Henry Clay Entrance (across from the YMCA).
- Students should exit on the **right** side of your vehicle during drop-off to ensure optimal safety.
- 4. Changes to a dismissal plan **require** notification to the front office and teachers prior to 2:30 pm.
- 5. As we embark on the second half of the year, if your student(s) are tardy please drop them off at the **office** as not to disrupt on going classes. Parents will not be allowed to walk their child to class when they are tardy.

"Safety doesn't happen by accident."

-Author Unknown

4TH EDITION JANUARY 6, 2020



Artwork Spotlight





































